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We look forward to welcoming your children 
for lots of Mathemagical fun!

Magical Maths is coming to  
Horsell Village School  !

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Professor Poopenshtinken and his friends will be coming to Horsell Village School  
to introduce a brand new after school club, designed to show your children just 
how much fun can be had with numbers!

Our fantastic after school clubs will help to boost your child’s engagement and 
enjoyment in maths through really fun and challenging games, tricks and activities.

This 11 weeks club begins 29 April 2025 and is priced at just £99. To find out more 
or to book your child’s place, visit our website www.magicalmathsclub.com or call 
us on 07423 637083 but hurry as places are limited!


